
December 14, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Kathy Hunter 
Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket UE-220789—PacifiCorp’s Petition of Requesting Approval of REVISED 
Forecasts Under RCW 70A.65.120 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) submits the enclosed petition for 
an order approving its revised four-year demand and resource forecast under RCW 70A.65.120 

Confidential workpapers are provided to the Commission in accordance with WAC 480-07-160. 
The confidential workpapers include valuable commercial information, specifically sensitive 
information that the Company is utilizes to conduct modeling for the Clean Energy 
Implementation Plan. Disclosure of such information would harm PacifiCorp by providing 
competitors an unfair competitive advantage. 

Please direct inquiries to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

______/s/_____ 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5585
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com

Enclosures 

220789-PAC-Revised-Pet-CCA-Forecast-12-14-23.pdf 
220789-PAC-CCA-WP-12-14-23 (C).xlsx 
220789-PAC-CCA-WP-12-14-23 (R).xlsx 
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